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Eythorne Elvington CP School 

 

 

Welcome back to the start of our summer terms.  I hope that you all managed to 

enjoy the two week break, especially as we finally managed to see some lovely 

weather.  We are now entering the last two terms of the school year which has, as 

always, gone by so quickly.  However, there is still lots to do and plenty to look 

forward to. 

 

Easter Egg Hunt 
 

We held our PTA Easter Egg Hunt on the first day back having had to postpone the 

event due to rain on the final day of last term.  A big thank you to our school PTA 

team for organizing events such as these and also thank you to all parents who came 

along and contributed. 

 

Break The Rules Day 
 

PTA events continue to come thick and fast and next Monday (25th April) is our 

Break The Rules Day.  You should have received a letter with a list of the rules that 

children can break costing 50p a time.  Please can those wishing to take part bring 

their completed forms and money into school on Monday morning in a named 

envelope. 

 

SATS 
 

In a few weeks’ time our Year 6 pupils get to show off all of their fantastic learning 

through the End of Key Stage Two Statutory Assessments.  These assessments take 

place throughout the week commencing Monday 9th May.  All Year 6 pupils have 

been invited to come into our Breakfast Club on this week free of charge so that they 

are ready to tackle their tests in the morning.  Thank you to those who have already 

returned the slips, anyone else wishing to do this please return the slips to school as 

soon as possible.  We do everything we can at school during this week to make the 

children as relaxed as possible and this year will be no different. 
 

 

 

School Year 2021/2022 

 

 

Term 5 
 

19th April – 27th May 

 

School Holiday 

 

30th May – 3rd June 

 

 

Term 6 

 

7th June – 21st July 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Break the Rules Day – 25th April 

Year 6 Sats – 9th – 12th May 

Year 6 Residential Meeting – 12th May 

Queens Jubilee Picnic – 27th May 

Year 6 Residential – 24th – 27th June 

Staff Development day – 6th June 

Summer Fayre – 8th July 
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Football Fixtures 

 

 

Watch this space for up and 

coming fixtures 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

PGL Meeting 
 

On Thursday 12th May at 5pm, I will be meeting parents with children in Year 6 who are 

going on this year’s PGL trip in June.  This is a chance for me to share key information 

with parents as to what we can expect on the trip and for you or the children to also ask 

any questions that they may have. 
 

Queens Jubilee 
 

On the last day of this term (Friday 27th May) we will be marking the Queens Jubilee with 

a number of events throughout the day and a letter will come home next week with more 

information about this.  It will involve a chance for parents to come along in the afternoon 

and have a picnic on the school field so please put this date into your diaries for the time 

being. 
 

Staff Development Day 
 

A reminder to parents that Monday 6th June is a Staff Development Day and so school will 

not be open.  Term 6 will then start up on Tuesday 7th June as normal. 
 

Water Bottles 
 

We have a number of children in school at the moment without a water bottle.  Particularly 

given the warmer weather that we are getting and will hopefully continue to get, it is vital 

that children have a water bottle in school that they can refill throughout the day.  Please 

ensure that your child has this with them each morning.  Water bottles can be bought from 

the school office for just £1. 
 

Yogurts 
 

If your child has a yoghurt in their packed lunch box, please can you ensure that they have 

a spoon in there to eat it with. 
 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 

Discovery 

Cody - for making fantastic progress with his reading. 

Cora – for her beautifully confident reading. 
 

Atlantis 

Hugo – for his enthusiastic approach to his reading. 
 
 

Voyager 

Rosie – for her perseverance and hard work in all lessons. 

Tilly-Rose – for her successful week in maths. 
 
 

Columbia 

Toby – for settling quickly into the new term. 
 
 

Challenger 

Joshua – for always trying his best and his positive attitude in class. 

Bailey – for her enthusiasm and engagement throughout the week. 
 
 

Endeavour 

Alfie – for a brilliant attitude in his work.  He has come back focused and ready to learn. 

Well done! 

Lily – for great listening during lessons and showing increased confidence to answer 

questions. Well done! 
 
 

Neil Garvey 

Headteacher 

 T: 01304 830376        E: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk         W: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Break the Rules Day – 25th 

April 
 

Summer Fayre – 8th July 

 


